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From: Lenart, Brett
To: Alanis, Sarah
Subject: FW: ZBA resignation
Date: Friday, May 3, 2024 1:49:51 PM

 
 
Brett Lenart, AICP | Planning Manager (he/him)

blenart@a2gov.org | Direct (734) 794-6000 #42606 | General (734) 794-6265 | www.a2gov.org

 
From: Sadira Clarke  
Sent: Friday, May 3, 2024 1:43 PM
To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>
Subject: ZBA resignation

 

 
Hi Brett, 
As you are aware I am resigning from ZBA. I have enjoyed my time on the committee but
unfortunately will be unable to continue to serve from today forward. 
Thank you,
Sadira   
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